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Cynthia,
 
Thank you for all the work and research that your group has put in on this rule. You had asked
for input on the AQI level for the required N95, no fit-test or medical eval. I would like to see
the required at AQI of 301.
 
Thank you for allowing feedback.
 
 

Jeremy Beck . Safety Manager
P. 360.501.9189 E. jbeck@cowlitzpud.org
875 Industrial Way, Longview, WA 98632 www.cowlitzpud.org
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